
 

Prize Giving 

Laura—Held in Esteem 

Isabella T—Perseverance & Resilience 

Noah M—KS1Most Improved 

Rebecca G—KS1 Most Improved 

Week ending 21st July 2017 

Our App 

 

Our new school APP has been updated as the 

art work was incorrect.  Please download it 

again.  In September it will be altered again 

with more functions.  A letter will go home 

following this updated on how it will 

enhance our communications. 

Many Happy Returns to 

Ben B 

who celebrated his  

birthday this week and to these 

children who have birthdays in 

the holiday 

Lucie 

Logan 

Laura 

Jemima 

Connor  

Alfie S 

From Mrs Barber 

Good luck to all our Year 4 Leavers.  Our end of 

term service was well attended and we presented 

the children with Bibles from St Kenelm’s Church 

and an Encyclopaedia from FUSS.  It has been a 

hectic and busy term but most enjoyable.  On  

behalf of all staff can we thank you for your  

generous cards and gifts and wish you all a happy 

holiday. 

Nunnery Wood—School Lunches 

School lunches are available to order on 

line for the Autumn term.  Please make 

sure you order before  30th August 

2017.  If orders are not made Parents 

will need to provide packed lunches for 

their children. 

Our Race For Life 

Well done £120.00 was raised. 

 

 

 

 

 

Photographs in Worcester News and 

our website. 

Early Birds 

New Early Bird option: 

8.00—8.30 am £2.00 per morning 

8.15– 8.30 am £1.00 per morning 

Book into Early Birds on Monday 4th  

September or email  

office@upsnodsfirst.worcs.sch.uk 

 

 

School reopens Tuesday 5th 

September.   


